
 

The Financial Supervision Commission has sent notification about its consent for the 

portfolio transfer from Aetna Health Insurance Company of Europe Designated Activity 

Company to AWL Health & Life 

The Financial Supervision Commission was informed by the competent authority of the 

Republic of Ireland (Central Bank of Ireland) that the portfolio transfer from Aetna Health 

Insurance Company of Europe Designated Activity Company to AWL Health & Life was 

approved by the High Court of Ireland. The transfer was effected on 1 December 2023. 


